
6th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

IMPORTANT: OXFORDSHIRE SEND INSPECTION

Oxfordshire County Council have received the call from OFSTED informing them of their full SEND
inspection.

This will take place over the following three weeks and involves the inspection of SEND (Special
Educational Needs and Disabilities) provision across the county.

Parent Carers, Professionals who work with children/young people with SEND and children/young
people with SEND themselves are invited to share their views and experiences

Please complete the survey and submit by 9AM on the 11th of July:
https://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/p/AreaSend/10266962

If you have issues or any problems completing the survey, please email lasend.support@ofsted.gov.uk

For more information on how the inspection will be carried out, visit:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/local-area-send-inspections-information-for-families/are
a-send-inspections-information-for-parents-and-carers

Kind regards

The Meadowbrook Team
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